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Monday, 16 December 2024  

Panel Applications and Announcements During the Holiday Season 

The Panel's office will be closed from 5pm (Melbourne time) on Tuesday 24 
December 2024, reopening on Thursday 2 January 2025.  A small number of staff will 
be available to deal with urgent matters during this period (other than the Christmas 
Day, Boxing Day and New Year’s Day public holidays).  If you are considering 
lodging an application during this period, please call us on (03) 9655 3500 at your 
earliest convenience and prior to the closure of the office. 

Please also note that no media releases are able to be published on the Panel’s 
website between close of business on 24 December 2024 and 1 January 2025 
(inclusive).  Panel media releases concerning listed companies may be published on 
the ASX platform during this period. 

Allan Bulman 
Chief Executive, Takeovers Panel  
Level 16, 530 Collins Street 
Melbourne VIC 3000 
Ph: +61 3 9655 3500 
takeovers@takeovers.gov.au 
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